
 
Sent: 9/10/2018 12:18:08 PM 
Subject: Online Submission  09/10/2018   MS Dereka Dereka Ogden  1, / 6 Yeramba PL  Tugun QLD 4224  dereka.ogden@gmail.com   RE: DA2017/1274 - 52 Cabbage Tree Road BAYVIEW NSW 2104   Life is not all about making money and getting cosy with the developers. Our wildlife is important too and deserves a corridor along which to move with all the plants and water they need to survive. We live in a very selfish world and we must think of the bigger picture, ultimately we need the natural environment for our own survival. Please do not let this development go ahead.  


